
  
 
 
  
 
 

February 2024 
 
We are now into February and can start looking forward to the outdoor bowling season. We hope to open the 
green with a Fun Day game on Saturday 20th April and there may be the opportunity to have a rollup during 

the previous week  ኀኁኂ 
 
Just a reminder that on Friday 23rd February Dave Morris, Malcolm ChrisƟan & Carol ScoƩ will be at the club 
7-8pm with applicaƟons forms for Whitchurch, BDBA and North Hants Ladies compeƟƟons.  If you are unable 
to aƩend please contact them direct. Dave 07535963805; Malcolm 07545501877; Carol 07834558232. 
We will combine this with a fun evening of games: dominoes, darts, cards, crib, Rummikub or just come along 
for a chat and a drink from 7pm. 
 
Friday 15th March is our Quiz Night.  Maximum of 6 players per team with an entry fee of £2 per player 
payable on the night. If you are not part of a team but would like to take part, let us know and we can fix you 
up with some others. To reserve your table, reply to this email or text me on 07765134503. We will have a 
break during the evening so bring along some snacks to keep you going! 
    
BDBA Monday night Mixed Triples & Friday night Men’s Rinks:   We will be entering a second team in both 
these leagues and will shortly be asking members which leagues they wish to play in. This will give members 
the opportunity to play in more games. Don’t forget Monday is mixed and Friday is men only. 
The draw for the BDBA compeƟƟons will be held at the club on Tuesday 26th March at 7pm. Members are 
welcome to aƩend and enjoy a social chat and a drink. 
 
Reminder that Sunday 21st April is the New Milton Men’s Friendly Game:  Start Ɵme 1pm with four rinks of 
four. If you would like to play in this match, please contact Richard Whitburn on rwhitburn11@gmail.com / 
07768583917. If you feel you will not be ready to take part in a full game at this stage of the season, Milton 
are happy for us to take addiƟonal  players allowing members to play half a game.  
 
Easyfundraising:  Don’t forget our on-line shopping facility. It is very easy to use and there are thousands of 
brands to choose from including holiday companies. Don’t be put off if you are only spending a small amount 
– every expenditure helps and we have already received amounts between 11p and £7.63. Use the following 
link or download the app.   
hƩps://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/basingstoke-town-bowls-club/?invite=7wUMXw&referral-
campaign=c2s&utm_campaign=admin-trigger&utm_content=srt  
 
 
Maryann 
 


